Rochester Chinese Christian Church
1524 Jackson Road, Penfield, New York 14526

R(C(C(C Tel: 585.872.6708 || www.rochesterccc.org

Minister Dingli Chen dchen@rochestercce.org
Pastor Stone Wang swang@rochesterccc.org
Rev. Herman Tang htang@rochesterccc.org

February 25,2024 9:30 AM

Prayer Focus:
Pray for our church's continous effort to share the gospel with our

community.

Call to Worship

Hymn of Praise

Pastoral Prayer

Scripture Nehemiah 13:1-31
Reading

Sermon Brother Egan Yip

Honoring God

I. Taking Care of the House of God
II. Keeping the Sabbath
ITII. Honoring God through Marriage

Response Hymn
Doxology

Benediction
Welcome and Announcements

Next Week’s Sermon Speakers

English Service Chinese Service RCCCW Worship
Minister Dingli Chen Minister Dingli Chen Pastor Wang
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Announcements

1.

Welcome back to the India short term missions’ team.
May we be encouraged by their sharing to be able to
participate in missions ourselves.

Thank you to everyone who helped with our Chinese New
Year celebration yesterday! It was a great opportunity to
reach out to the community to share our culture, but more
importantly about our faith.

Our next baptism service will be on Sunday, March 31st. If
you are interested in getting baptized, please reach out to
any one of our pastors or board members.

There will be a workshop on March 10th from 5 PM to 6
PM in Penfield with Pastor Lambert Lee The topic will be
on how the church responds to the current anti-Christian
culture.

We are looking for volunteers to help provide rides for
students to church on Sundays. If you are able and willing,
please contact Sam Chen.

There will be a Children’s Sunday Ministry sledding day on
Sunday, March 10th at 1:30 PM-4:30 at Harris Whalen
Park. We hope to see you and your children!



